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Tuesday 3rd May 2022 
 
Dear Year 6 pupils, 
 
On Monday 9th May, SATs week will begin and you will sit a range of tests starting 
with Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar (SPaG). The hard work that you have put in 
over the past year is incredible and there is something we would like to say: 

 
The end of year assessments do not tell us who you are! 

 

 
 
Throughout your time here at Cookridge Primary School, it has become clear that we 
have incredibly talented, kind, passionate and resilient pupils that we are all 
extremely proud of. There is no doubt that we have future scientists, authors, actors 
and athletes. We truly hope that you never forget the love of learning and 
educational enquiry that you all have. 
 
Looking back over the unprecedented events that you have all overcome in the last 2 
years just shows that you are truly unstoppable – you all have a lot to be proud of! 
You have matured into individuals that will have incredible adventures, careers and 
lives – starting with our residential to Weardale! 
 
We believe in all of you! 
 
Cookridge Primary School Staff 
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SATs Timetable – Year 6 – May 2022 
 
As you are aware all children will be taking their SATs test this year. They are a 
statutory part of the curriculum and they will assess the children’s understanding in 
Maths, SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) and Reading. 
 
Below is a breakdown of when the tests will be carried out. All tests will be carried 
out in the mornings. 
 

Date Assessment Paper 

Monday 9th May 2022 
09/05/2022 
 

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Test 
(SPaG) (Paper 1) 
 
Spelling Test 
(Paper 2) 

Tuesday 10th May 2022 
10/05/2022 

Reading Paper 
 

Wednesday 11th May 2022 
11/05/2022 

Maths – Paper 1 – Arithmetic  
Maths – Paper 2 – Reasoning 

Thursday 12th May 2022 
12/05/2022 

Maths – Paper 3 - Reasoning 
 

 
Any support you can provide for your child in the run up to their assessments is 
greatly appreciated by all of the Year 6 team. 
 
It is vitally important that pupils have a good night’s sleep and arrive at school on 
time each day. If your child wears glasses, please ensure they bring them to school 
each day.  
 
As always, we will be holding our breakfast club in class. The children will be 
provided with a range of breakfast cereals, toasts/bagels and fruit to help them 
ensure they are prepared fully for their assessments. 
 
The children should arrive at school at the usual time for registration and line up as 
they normally would at the top gate. 
 
If you have any questions regarding any element of the SATs, please ask a member 
of the Year 6 team. 
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